
From: Deborah Sheppard   
Sent: 27 April 2023 12:45 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022 /3853/P 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I wish to object to the ferris wheel being planned in Camden Lock. It is too big 
and it will attract customers who have no interest or respect for Camden's past 
history and no awareness of Camden's present residents. 
 
Over the years we've had problems with the existing numbers of visitors to the 
area and this wheel would only make it worse. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Deborah Sheppard  
 


